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Docket No. 50-336
B14091

Re: 10CFR50.90

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -

Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2
Revision to Proposed Changes to Technical Specifications
Generic letter 90-09. Snubber Visual Insoection Intervals

In a letter dated February 3, 1992,* Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
(NNECO) submitted to the NRC Staff a proposed license amendment request
related to snubber visual inspection intervals at Millstone Unit No. 2.

The purpose of this letter is to amend our February 3, 1992, license amendment
request. Attachment No. I to this letter contains a revised Technical
Specification page 3/4 7-32. This revised page supersedes the same page
submitted with the February 3, 1992, letter. This revised page provides
clarification of the title for Table 4.7 3, This information was -

inadvertently omitted from the February 3, 1992, submittal.

NNECO considers this an enhancement to the February 3, 1992, proposed license
amendment; therefore, the significant hazards consideration review documented
in the February 3,1992, submittal remains fully applicable.

(1) J. F. Opeka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, " Millstone
Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2, Proposed Change to Technical
Specifications, Generic Letter 90-09, Snubber Visual Inspection
Intervals," dated February 3, 1992.
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April 1, 1992

Should you have additional questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

FOR: J. F. Opeka
Executive Vice President

BY: c5( .d. i A .. ( ~

1. A. DeBarba
Vice President

cc: T. T. Martin, Region I Administrator
G. S. Vissing, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 2
W. J. Raymond, Senior Resident inspector, Millstone Unit Nos.1, 2, and 3

STATE OF CONNFCTICUT)
) ss. Berlin '

COUNTY OF HARTFORD )

Then personally appeared before me, E. A. DeBarba, who being duly sworn, did
state that he is Vice President of Northeast Nuclear Energy Company, a
Licensee herein, that he is authorized to execute and file the foregoing
information in the name and on behalf of the Licentee herein, and that the
statements contained in said information are true and correct to the best of -

his knowledge and belief.
I ~*

,,(,j 0dMGud A 4! Mf A
Notary ublic
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Jacqueline A. Gner
Notary Public

My Commission Expitos Doc.31,199~
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Attachment No. 1

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2

Revision to Proposed Changes to Technical Specifications
Generic Letter 90-09

Snubber Visual Inspection Intervals

Revised Technical Specification Page
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